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Lisa Harker

From: Stone, Jessica (DAHP) <jessica.stone@dahp.wa.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 3:54 PM
To: Jordan Haddad
Cc: Lisa Harker; Alexander Gall; Thomas Odom; Tim Cogley
Subject: RE: DAHP Project: 2025-06-04096 | Manning Meadows

Dear Jordan, 

  

This predetermination report has been received by the DAHP. No formal review of this project has been 
undertaken at this time. Formal review of this report will be undertaken during the lead agency-led permit 
review period. During the formal review period the DAHP will recommend a Historic Property Inventory 
(HPI) form be completed. The landowner may choose to complete the HPI in advance of the SEPA 
application in order to expedite permit review. 

  

Thanks, and please feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns, 

Jessica 

  

       

 

Jessica Stone, Ph.D (she/her) 

Assistant State Archaeologist 

  

Email: jessica.stone@dahp.wa.gov| www.dahp.wa.gov   

Cell: (360) 890-2633 | Main Office: (360) 586-3065 

Hours: 7:30–4:00 PST Monday–Friday 

Physical Address: 1110 S. Capitol Way, Suite 30, Olympia, WA 98501 

Mailing Address: PO Box 48343, Olympia, WA 98504-8343 
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From: Jordan Haddad <Jordan@archaeologicalservices.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 6:14 PM 
To: DAHP SEPA <sepa@dahp.wa.gov> 
Cc: Lisa Harker <lisa@plsengineering.com>; Alexander Gall <alex@archaeologicalservices.com>; Thomas Odom 
<Tom@archaeologicalservices.com>; Tim Cogley <Tim@archaeologicalservices.com> 
Subject: DAHP Project: 2025-06-04096 | Manning Meadows 

  

External Email 

To DAHP: A predetermination report for the Manning Meadows project has just been submitted under 
DAHP Project 2025-06-04096 and is ready for review. At your earliest convenience, please provide our 
client with proof of submittal by replying to this email.  

  

Thank you,  

------------------------------------------------ 

Jordan Haddad, B.S. 

Staff Archaeologist / Lab Coordinator 

Archaeological Services, LLC. 

601 Officers Row 

Vancouver, WA 98661 

(360) 260-8614 

Please note I may be working reduced or irregular hours while working on my master's degree. 


